
Our USS
Our future
A way forward for USS
New plans for USS will ensure it remains one 
of the very best pension schemes in the 
country. There will be no changes to your 
pension benefits.

Under pensions law the scheme needs more 
money, so USS pension contributions for staff 
and employers will go up in October.

The UCU-UUK Joint Expert Panel is 
considering a longer-term solution, in the 
interests of us all.

Scan for more information. 
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